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Hello House Committee, 

I am writing in support of HB 3580 and I urge you to pass this Bill.  Coastal habitats, 

including eelgrass meadows and the associated biodiversity are important to the 

health of our critical coastal habitats.  These areas are shrinking and we need to 

understand them and protect them.  This Bill will help that to happen.  Please pass 

this Bill. 

 

Stephen Ott 


